DURHAM UNIVERSITY STAFF CRICKET CLUB

The 20th Annual General Meeting was held on Monday l4th April 1969 at
5.15 p.m. in the Senior Coom Room at Grey College (by kind permission

of the Master).

Those present were: Professor H,S, Offler (in the Chair), Professor
J.L. Brooks, D, Rogers, D. Woodhead, D. Ratcliffe and L. Williams.
Apologies for absence were received from The Warden, D. Hirst, c.

Holland, B. Wetton, S. Holgate and Mrs. W.A., Prowse.

146, Minutes
The Minutes of the Nineteenth Annual General Meeting held

on March 21st 1968 were accepted and signed.

149, Election of Officers for 1969

The following were elected:
President: Sir Dernan Christopherson

Vice-Presidents: Professor C,C; Abbott
Professor E, Birley
Professor J,L, Brooks
Professor J.L. Burchnall
Dr. K.,L. Ellis
Rev. J,C. Fenton
Ald. H, Fercns
Professor W,B, Fisher
Profesgor H,S, Offler
Mrs. W,A, Prowse
Col. L, Slater
Dr. M, Weston
Dr. T, Whitworth

Chairman: ProZessor H;S; Offler
Captain: Mr. D.C. de W. Rogers

Vice-Captain )

Hon.Secretary) Dr. L, Williams

Hon Treasurer )

Equipment Manager) Dr. J.G. Holland

Hon. Auditor: Mr. B; Cooke



150.

151.

152.

The Treasurer's report was accepted. It was noted that thanks

to the donation of £11 from the Staff Senior Common Room, the
Club more or less broke even for the previous season, It was
suggested that for those playing occasional matches only the
match fee should be varied from 3/- to 4/- and that anyone
playing more than five matches should be ‘encouraged' to join
the Club (and pay the full subscription!).

There was a feeling at the meeting that the honorarium

to Mr. Jarvis should be increased if the funds would allow.

The Secretary reported on a reasonably successful 1960 season

and presented the fixtures for 1969.

Any other business

The Secretary was asked to investigate the possibility of
arranging future matches on days other than Tuesdays as this day

was not convenient for a few members: he agreed to do so.



